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# MMr. Lester Rogers, Director

Division of Radiological &
Environmental Protection

United States Atomic Energy Commission
Washington, D. C. 20545

Dear Mr. Rogers:

Thank you for your information on the Draft Detailed Statement on the
Environmental Considerations fr r the Oconee Nuclear Station, Unit 1,
Docket 50-269, issued on Decemoer 13, 1971, as well as the Detailed
Statement issued en February 3,1971.

Duke Power Company has been most cooperative, but this project was
initiated before pertinent federal legislation was enacted, and only
limited opportunity was given for protection of historic or archeo-
logical sites, or for investigation of possible adverse effects within
the area impounded. -

Although, so far as is known, no one on a state level has discussed with
Duke Power Company the historic value of lands surrounding the lakes, it ,

is our understanding that the Pendleton District Historical & Rec eational |.

Comission is working with Duke in the moving of a historic house in the
area. We also understand, through the Pendleton Commission, that Duke
is protecting an old Presbyterian Church and has moved other endangered
cemeteries. It is our assumption, therefore, that nothing on the periph-
eral lands of this project is currently endangered.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

6|Lk k 2. b Y
h

Charles E. Lee
State Liaison Officer for

Historic Preservation
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